
 
 

 

High School & Sixth Form 

 
GCSE speaking exams coming up for Upper 5 French 

 

In Upper 5, pupils have been working hard during the Easter holidays and in school to prepare 

for their GCSE speaking examinations in French. 

To prepare for the general conversation section of the exam, some pupils have been creating 

their own flashcards with key vocabulary to help them to answer a range of questions across 

all 3 themes of the GCSE course. They have been practising forming detailed and extended 

answers to lots of different questions out loud.  

Many pupils have taken up their teachers’ offers of additional practice sessions during 

lunchtimes. Well done to those pupils who sat their GCSE speaking examinations in German 

and Spanish on Tuesday this week and good luck to those pupils sitting the examinations next 

week. 
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